
 

Important Information: 

Windows 10 Upgrade Alert 

 

 

All ZEISS microscope systems using the Windows 7 operating system are not compatible with the 

upcoming Windows 10 upgrade. 

Upgrading your ZEISS system with Windows 10 could have negative effects, including complete 

system failure. 

To avoid any disruptions with your ZEISS system, we strongly urge you to not upgrade your 

system with Windows 10 when it becomes available on July 29, 2015. 

 

Please visit this website to: 

• Determine if you have already signed-up for this Windows 10 upgrade 

• Cancel your Windows 10 upgrade reservation 

• Turn off automatic reminders from Microsoft to upgrade 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our North American Product and Applications 

support team: 

• support@zeiss.com 

• 1-800-509-3905, M-F, 10AM-6PM Eastern Time 

There may be a slightly longer response time. We will respond to your inquiry as quickly as possible. 
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